
November 15, 2016 

Meiji Yasuda Life Insurance Company 

 

Comments on a certain news report 
 

The news report on November 12th stating a potential acquisition related to an overseas life insurance 

company is not based on an announcement by Meiji Yasuda Life Insurance Company (the Company). 

 

The Company has been engaged in extensive research and investigation to enhance overseas business. 

However, there are no decisions made that need to be announced. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


